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**Save the Date*”

Riverside Cemetery Association’s

Annual Meeting will be held on Monday, January

22, 2024 at the Emergency Services Building at
6 pm. Any questions, contact Robyn Holden @
319-830-6422.

Additions to the City Newsletter should be sent to

cityofsr(@butler-bremer.com or dropped off at City
Hall by the 20th of each month

Shell Rock
Elementary

3 McTeacher's
ht

MONDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2023
4:30-7.00 PM
WAVERLY, IA MCDONALD'S

PARKING REMINDER: No person shall park a
vehicle on Cherry Street from 2:30 a.m. to 5:30
a.m. beginning November 1st through March 31st
per City Code 69.09

MAYOR
Larry Young

COUNCIL MEMB[&;
Don Bonzer
Robyn Holden

Mike Klinefelter
Jared Krull
Garrett Schuldt

CITY CLERK
Jessica Meyer

PUBLIC WORKS
Director Mike Tellinghuisen
Dave Green

LIBRARY
Director Deb Nieman
Michelle Randolph
Danielle Dickens

FIRE CHIEF
Matt Mohn

1ST RESPONDER CHIEF
Jessica Duncan

COUNCIL MEETING
DECEMBER 5 @ 7 P.M.

OFFICE CLOSED
DECEMBER 25 & 26

CITY WEBSITE
WWW.SHELLROCKIOWA.ORG

ELECTION RESULTS

MAYOR
Mike Klinefelter

COUNCIL MEMBERS
David Beenen
Adam Fox
Mark Berglund
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Thank You for Over 50 Years of Service to Our Community!

The community would like to honor our outgoing mayor, Larry Young, and outgoing council members, Don Bonzer, Mike Klinefelter, and
Robyn Holden with an Open House on December 29, 2023 from 2-4 PM at City Hall. Mayor Young has been one of the longest serving
mayors of this community with a 22 year span. The community has seen many positive changes during that time period:

Increase in valuation by over $20 million, almost doubling the amount from when he started serving the city

Cherry Street Bridge Renovation

New City Hall and Maintenance Building

Emergency Services Building

McCague Park Improvements

Holley Park

Gary Holiday Memorial Bike Shelter

Aquatic Center

Four voluntary annexations

Three Housing Developments

Shell Rock Business Park Development

In addition to his contributions to Shell Rock, Larry served on the board of directors at Iowa Northland Regional Council of Governments
(INRCOG) since 2002. He was a member of INRCOG’s Executive Committee since 2004, was the Vice Chair of INRCOG’s Executive
Committee 2012-2013 and Chair 2014-2015. He also served as a member of the Shell Rock Development Corporation for many years and
was the Master of Ceremony for the Swing Show for over 50 years.

Don (16 years), Mike (8 years), and Robyn (4 years) have spent countless hours volunteering their time in seeing some of the above
projects come to fruition plus being on numerous city committees.

The Shell Rock community would like to thank these four for their time and dedication to our community!

Open House® December 29,2023 2-4PM City Hall




